
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Public Works Facility 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of June 5, 2017 

 

 

Board of Selectmen:  B. Fred Cummings, John W. Kluge, Meredith C. Smith.  

 

Administrative Staff:  Alisa Bonnette, Interim Town Manager; Jim Taylor, Director of Public Works; 

Karol Hammer, Recording Secretary 

 

Others:  Bob Gill 

 

 

 

Mrs. Smith made and Mr. Kluge seconded the motion to retire to Non-Public Session, RSA 91-A:3 II (c).  

The motion passed unanimously and the Board adjourned to Non-Public Session at 7:23 PM. 

 

The Board discussed properties subject to deeding on June 14
th
.  The Board discussed the effectiveness of 

past practices. 

 

Mid-way through the non-public session Bob Gill joined the meeting for a short discussion with the 

Board.  

 

Mr. Kluge moved to come out of non-public session at 7:37 PM, Mrs. Smith seconded, vote unanimous in 

favor of the motion. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

B. Fred Cummings, Chairman 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Meredith C. Smith 

 

 

__________________________________ 

John W. Kluge 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 


